
 

 

 

August 23, 2020 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

 

 

Title of Study: The impact of intragastric balloon on blood pressure reduction:  

A retrospective study in Eastern North Carolina 

 

Chief Investigator: Gbeminiyi Samuel, MD 

Division of Gastroenterology, Hepatology, and Nutrition 

Department of Internal Medicine  

East Carolina University 

 

 

This letter is to confirm that I have reviewed the statistical methods applied in this 

study, and that they are appropriate for the research.  

 

 

Please contact me if you have any questions.   

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

O. Elijah Asagbra, Ph.D., M.H.A., CPHQ 

Assistant Professor 

Program Director, Health Care Administration Certificate 

Department of Health Services and Information Management 

Tel: 252.744.6180 

asagbrao16@ecu.edu 
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